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Assistant Principal                                    Administrative Intern

May 4, 2017

Dear Parent/Guardian:

As we approach Exhibition presentations, we are asking for your continued support in your child’s successful completion of Exhibition.
Practice: To help your child prepare their presentation and gain confidence, we ask that in addition to practicing at school, your child practice at home as well.  Each week, your child will be asked to practice twice a week as homework for one academic class.  This schedule has been posted on the team website. Although we are only requiring two home practices per week, we suggest that your child practices daily.
Please use the attached rubric to evaluate your child's presentation.  Your child will be evaluated using the same rubric for practice at school which has been reviewed in advisory.  We encourage you to review their progress on their presentation rubric from school.  The more they practice and evaluate their presentation skills, the more confident and prepared they will be to make their final presentations.

Presentation attire: During presentation week, students are expected to dress in casual business attire, and may dress more formally for their actual presentation.  All attire must follow school dress code.

Presentation attendance: In order to support other students, we ask that students remain at school for the duration of all presentations.

Thank you,

Gold and Purple Team Teachers
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